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What is a Legacy Gift? 

A legacy gift is a gift that withstands 

the test of time, and something that 

remains as a forever gift in the legacy 

of Kenova United Methodist Church. 
 

Where does your gift go? 

All donations through the Kenova 

UMC Memorial Giving Tree will go to 

the Building Fund for the church 

Trustees to use at their disposal to 

continue to make needed updates and 

maintain the existing church building, 

which is a living legacy of KUMC. 
 

How does it work? 

The Memorial Giving Tree will be 

located on the wall adjacent from the 

welcome desk on the first floor of the 

church. The tree will consist of a trunk 

with several branches going different 

directions. At the ends of each branch 

will be leaves. 
 

Each leaf can be purchased for $500. 

Each leaf be given in honor or in 

memory of someone. Each leaf will be 

engraved with the name/s that each 

donor wishes to have engraved. The 

names will be forever etched in the 

KUMC Memorial Giving Tree and be 

a reminder to current and future 

generations of those who came before 
and are a part of the legacy that is 
Kenova United Methodist Church. 

How to donate? 

Leaves can be purchased and engraved 

for $500 each, and you can put as many 

names that can fit on each leaf. In the 

future, we will also offer larger 

engraved stones that will go across the 

bottom of the display. The stones will 

be $1,000 each, and they will have 

space for more names to be listed. 

If you would like to purchase a leaf 

please drop off any donations to the 

church office or you can send any 

donations to the following address: 

 

503 15th Street Kenova, WV 25530 

 

If you would like to write a check, 

please make checks payable to Kenova 

UMC with “Memorial Tree” in the 

memo line.  

 

When your donation is given, please 

accompany it with a list of name/s you 

would like on your leaf or stone. 


